NEW ZEALAND
-,

World Mountain Running Championships Statement

The 2015 World Mountain Running Championships will be held on the 19th of September in Betws-Y-
Coed, North Wales.

The policy for this Championship will be released by the beginning of May on our Calendars page.

The New Zealand Mountain Running Championships will be a compulsory trial for the team selection.
If this is not achievable for those seeking selection or should there be any enquiries regarding this,
please do not hesitate to contact Teams.


http://performance.athletics.org.nz/index.php/competitions1/calendars
mailto:Teams@athletics.org.nz

